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THIS WEEK: The contractor will finish the temporary access ramp.

NEXT WEEK: The contractor will begin Drilling Foundation Cast-In-
Drilled-Hole Piles. The drilling operations will be loud and you may 
experience some minor vibration.  We will monitor the sound and 
vibration and inform you of any anomalies or exceedance of our 
specification requirements.

IMPACTS: Southern Heights Bridge is closed permanently for 
pedestrian access from now to the end of the project in Fall 2021.

*	 All estimated timelines are tentative and subject to change.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Contact Sunny Jhutti at (415)246-4920 or 
sunny@substrateinc.com

https://www.cityofsanrafael.org/southern-heights/

PROJECT TIMELINE
•	 WORK HOURS: 7am to 5pm
•	 START: December 14th, 2020 
•	 ANTICIPATED COMPLETION: Fall 2021


